al,

Students and Parents of the
Music Department
are Cordially invited to this year’s

Awards Night and Dessert Buffet!

Thursday, May 18" at 7:00 p.m.
in the Sandwich High School Cafeteria

We ask that each family bring a dessert item to add to our Dessert
Buffet. Families can snack while our hardworking students are
recognized for their efforts during this school year’s activities. Desserts
can be anything you wish, from a favorite recipe, or a large bow! of fresh
fruit. Anything that would be a good “After Dinner” snack! The
Sandwich Schools Music Association will provide water, lemonade and
paper products.

We look forward to seeing you, and celebrating our
students’ achievements!



